
Call for Participants 

Do you identify as a youth? 

Do you want to talk about how the changing climate makes you feel? 

The Study: 

Stories in Urgent Times: Ecological Emotions, 

Speculative Futures, and Pedagogical Possibilities 
with Ontario Youth seeks participants for a study on 
how youth feel about climate change and envision 
and prepare for uncertain futures. 

Who: 
* Identify as a youth (youth is a flexible category, 

not a fixed age group, if you identify as a youth you 
are eligible) 

* Are 16 or older 
* Live in Ontario 
* Can participate in English 

What and Where: 

Participation involves attending a climate 

cafe, either on line or in person, where you 

will discuss your feelings and experiences 

of climate change through open-ended 

questions. 

You can also join an optional 5-week online 

speculative digital storytelling workshop 

for a few hours each week and participate 

in two focus groups to review a policy brief 

and pedagogical guide about climate 

emotions. 

Honorarium: 

Participants will receive a $30 honorarium for attending a climate cafe. 

Interested? 
Please complete the following brief form: 

https://uoguelph.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eRKFbBx5ZX4YTMW 

Questions: Please contact Dr. Kim Collins at kcolli07@uoguelph.ca 

This project has been reviewed by the Human Research Ethics Board for its compliance with 

federal guidelines for research involving human subjects (REB#l 443) and is supported in part by 
funding from the Social Science and Humanities and Research Council of Canada. 
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